
15 November 2010 
 
 
 
 
Aecom P/L 
Level 11, 44 Market St 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
Attn. F. Caristo 
 
 
 
 
Dear Frank, 
 
 

RE: PROPOSED SUBDIVISION OF 
STAMFORD HOTEL - HERRING RD, MACQUARIE PARK 

 
 
Natural Gas is available adjacent to the above subdivision and could be extended to 
supply any proposed development at this site depending upon its commercial 
viability. A single connection point will be located in Herring Rd and an anticipated 
metering pressure would be 2.75kPa. 
 
Caution should be exercised when carrying out any road works that may expose the 
Natural Gas mains existing in this location. Contact Dial B4 you Dig ph 1100 to 
confirm their location. 
 
We appreciate the opportunity to be involved in the forward planning of this 
development and would like to pursue the potential for the connection to the natural 
gas network. 
 
Thank you for your inquiry. If further information or assistance is required, please do 
not hesitate to contact me on 0402 060 151. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

Neale Hilton 
 
Neale Hilton 
Network Development Manager 
 


	Neale Hilton

